
August 1, 1966 

Mr. Erwin Lipstadt 
370 Amsterdam Avenue 
New York, New “ork 10024 

Dear “Y, Lipstadt: 

It was a pleasure receiving your letter informing me of 
potential candidates for membership at The Jewish Center, 
as well as your post-secript concerning Center activities 
during the summer, and the report from your daughter 
aboard the SS Shalom. 

If this letter is delayed to you, it is because I am 
dictating he here at camp, and them sending it into the 
city for typing by my secretary, who is away on vacation 
until the beginnirg of August. Immediately after this 
lwtter I am dictating the two notes to the Schwalbe's and 
Doft's. 

Please convey my warmest personal regerds to Mrs. Lipstadt, 
and when you write to your children please remember us to 
them. Naturally, Mrs. Lamm and the children send their 
affecti onate regards. 

Cordially yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

NL/le


